
 

and 

The Kennebunkport Public Health Department  

Invite you to participate in a Book Discussion on 

Wednesday May 18, 2022 

 at 9:45 AM 

 in the Library Community Room. 

 

 

Join staff from the Louis T. Graves Memorial 

Public Library and the Kennebunkport Public 

Health Department for a discussion of the 

vulnerability of the human brain, neuroscience 

researchers, genetics & genetic testing and self-

advocating in the healthcare setting.  

 

Copies of the book “A Molecule Away from Madness: Tales of a 

Hijacked Brain” by Sara Manning Peskin are available at Graves Library. 

Not able to read the book in advance? Please join us for the discussion!! 

Questions?  

Call Graves Library at: 967-2778 or the Public Health Office at 967-4401 

Please use the large side door off parking lot to enter for event! 

 

Sara Manning Peskin MD, MS, is an Assistant Professor of Clinical Neurology at 
the University of Pennsylvania, with Board Certification in Neurology. 


